

Ron Nelson

President

Ian Shackleton

Vice President

Efrem Golden

Secretary-Treasurer

Kristy Porter

Recording Secretary

Dana Beecham-Brown

Regional Vice President North Central

Betsy Bryan

Regional Vice President South Central

Tracey Doulens

Regional Vice President Northeast

Dan Jaworski

Regional Vice President Southwest

Lisa Kaye

Regional Vice President Central

Maria Lindia

Regional Vice President Southeast

Charles Marino

Regional Vice President Northwest

Joe Reilly

Trustee

Kim Dennis

Trustee

Janet Green

Trustee

Charles DellaRocco

President Emeritus

Jason Wells

Staff Representative

Steven Carbone

Luke Leone

Joe Stone

Service Representatives

Eddie Perez

Field Representative

Dana Beecham-Brown

Council Vice President

Jody Barr

Executive Director, Council 4, CT,

International VP

Notice to all Officers and Stewards

January 27, 2020

The federal Mileage rate for 2020 has decreased to .575 cents per mile driven for business purposes. This amount has decreased from .58 in 2019. All mileage for 2020 should be submitted with the new rate.

Reimbursements for miles driven in 2020 must be submitted with the correct mileage rate. Expense Reports with incorrect mileage rates will be returned to for correction, prior to reimbursement.

In Solidarity,

Efrem Golden,

Secretary Treasurer

Connecticut Judicial Employees, Local 749